
Fred Brown
Waterford
LD 1126
LD 1126 - An Act Requiring Serial Numbers on Firearms and Prohibiting 
Undetectable Firearms
Honorable Members of the Committee on Judiciary, My name is Fred Brown and I 
live in Waterford Maine.
I believe that the ban on unserialized firearms is unconstitutional. The only people 
that this would effect is law abiding citizens that enjoy manufacturing their own 
firearms in their on homes for their own use. Criminals will continue to print 3d 
firearms, and purchase 80% lowers and complete them themselves. 
This proposal is misguided, does nothing to prevent crime, and is unenforceable. 
Please vote Ought Not to Pass.


